House Competition Autumn Term 1

This week we have introduced to the children our new school houses-Ranworth,
Salhouse, Wroxham and Hickling. Each child has been allocated a house, with all
siblings in the same house.

To kick off this exciting new initiative we have set a competition to design a shield
for each house.

A template of the shield is available at the school for any child who wishes to
participate. Your child can use one of the templates or draw the template above

on a piece of paper.

The deadline for handing in the shields is Friday 13th October. All children who
enter the competition will receive a house token for their house.

Please ensure their name and house is on their design.




